
From: Timothy P. Staub <tstaub@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:43 AM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Re: Revised - September DRC Agenda 
 

One last comment, 
I noticed that of the 119 parking spaces noted on the plans, only 2 are accessible. 
Are there any others that were supposed to be notated? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tim 

 
 


